
   
 

“The Fabric of Diversity” 
Sharing our Stories through Fibre and Stitch 

 

Community Arts Project in Notting Hill Gate 
 

On Sundays 7th December, 4th January, 1st February and Thursdays 
 

between 11th December and 26th February (excluding 25/12/08) from 2.00-5.00pm 
 
A new community arts project will be taking place in Notting Hill Gate this winter.  A series of textile art 
workshops will be held at Essex Church starting on the 7th December 2008.  All are welcome - no prior knowledge 
or experience is required - and there will be a chance to get some basic instruction in feltmaking at each session.  It 
is not essential to commit to all of the sessions. However, you will probably benefit from planning to attend at least 
a few, so that you have enough time to make your own contribution to the project.   
 

The intention is that we will make and decorate felt squares which represent our place in the local community and 
our varied connections in the wider world.  At the end of the project these squares will be joined to make a large 
wall-hanging, which will be displayed as a public artwork, and an accompanying booklet will detail all the people 
who took part in its creation.   
 

Please let us know if you are intending to come as workshop places will be limited: email arts@kensington-
unitarians.org.uk or leave a message with the church office: 020 7221 6514.   
 

There will be no charge to attend the sessions; however, donations to help cover our costs are invited. 
(suggested donation £3/£6/£9 per session – a sliding scale according to your income)  

 
Location: Essex Church, 112 Palace Gardens Terrace, London W8 4RT  

(Nearest tube station is Notting Hill Gate – Central, Circle and District Lines) 
 

See website for map/further information: www.kensington-unitarians.org.uk  
 

This project has been generously supported by the Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea’s Arts Grant Scheme. 
  

   
 


